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22980 13 Mile Road
St. Clair Shores, MI  48082
FAX (586) 285-8904
Jdaly@lsps.org
 Mr. John Daly	  Business/Computer/Leadership Teacher  


August 27, 2012

To Whom it May Concern:

I am hereby writing to you regarding Mrs. Tasha Candela.  I have known Tasha for almost 6 years as a colleague here at Lake Shore High School.  She has always been a positive addition to our department and our school while she has been here.  Right from the beginning at her interview, I knew she would be someone who would make a difference very early in her career.

[bookmark: _GoBack]She has a great work attitude, both while she is in school and with everything else she does. I know she was a very dedicated coach for her girl’s basketball team a few years ago along with being a great class sponsor and group advisor.  Her work in the classroom is also outstanding with her always taking great pride on everything she does for her students.  She always holds the bar high for her kids.  She really gets her kids to perform in her classes.  She does a great job relating to all her students, and this simply shows me that she has a lot of skills necessary to be successful in other areas of education and in life.

Tasha has added a whole new perspective on technology into our department. She is constantly taking on new projects that are all about learning new forms of technologies.  She single handily took our existing Internet Applications class and turn it into our current Web Design program.  The course is getting glowing reviews as she has presented lessons from it to others in education across our state and country.  Her work with student Digital Portfolios is another example of her doing great things with technology and sharing that skill with us and others too.

Tasha has helped our department with writing successful technology grants which has helped us get new equipment for our classrooms to use with students.  She has always shown me her outstanding positive attitude in everything she does.  Her character that she shows all the time can be a great lesson for many students and adults, including myself.  She is so hungry for bettering herself and learning more.  That in itself is the mark of a great educator.  She will make a difference in many people’s lives.  She is somebody who has a great knack of caring for people too.  Seeing how involved she is with her classes, becoming a better teacher and working with technology; it’s just another of many ingredients of success that she possesses that will benefit others in the future.  She has helped so many young ladies get scholarship money for their work in technology.  

She has been a very positive influence on our school, a great example for students and educators everywhere.  I have no doubt that she will find many successes in life and she will undoubtedly add a ton of value to any educational community that she works for.  One of the best parts of my job as a teacher is all the great people that I get to work with.  Working with Tasha has been a very big highlight of my 24 years in education as she is a class act!  I am learning so much from her and I consider myself very blesses for having her as a coworker and friend.  

If you have any questions, please get in touch with me.

Sincerely,

John Daly

John Daly
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